
Hippogriff Class 2022-23 
Hippogriff class have had a wonderful year and we can’t believe it’s time for the 

summer holidays already! We have had a brilliant time together and have taken part 
in lots of fun activities and great learning.  

Below is a collection of some of our highlights from the year: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We practiced our cooking skills and made 
patties as part of black history month 

making the pastry from scratch, then the 
vegetarian filling, spicing it lightly with 

curry powder, assembling them and then 
baking them. 

 



 

 

   
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

          
   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

  
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

During our entry point for ‘Early Civilisations’, we 
took part in a treasure hunt; to feel what it felt 

like to discover hidden treasures just like Howard 
Carter did. 



    

   
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

    

For growing up we researched all about the 
heart and cardiovascular system. We made 
notes, created a detailed diagram and then 

made a 3-D model; including all the 
relevant parts. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

   

    
 

  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We’ve had a fantastic time in Year 6! 

We hope that you have an amazing summer break and wish you all the 
best for Year 7! 


